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Sent: 13 April 2025 17:24
To: Milly Southworth
Subject: Questions For Council
Hi Miily,

My questions are:

* What has the council done to report and resolve the Kings Arms being converted, in open sight, into a mult
occupancy property, which is clearly no longer a public house. Is the gradual conversion of this building
lawful.

e Does the council have any plans to remove the embarrassing window box style planters outside of the
Harvey Street flats, on Antony Road. These were originally described as a ‘vision project’ and have been
totally neglected since their installation. Surely the council can do better to enhance the main entry route to
our town.

Kind regards,

Steve




